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28/05/2021 
 

 
Dear Denise 

 

Hinkley Point C (Nuclear Generating Station) Order 2013, made 18 March 2013 
 

Amendment to the Non-Material Change application in relation to the Hinkley Point C 

Permanent Development Site 
 

Following our meeting on 14 May 2021 I write on behalf of NNB Generation Company (HPC) 
Limited to formally request that you pause your determination of the extant Non-Material Change 

application, which was submitted to yourselves on 28 July 2020. 

 
As a result of further design work we now wish to submit an amendment to the existing 

application, specifically to the Parameter Plan, to allow greater flexibility in the siting of the Back-up 

Emergency Equipment Store. 
 

Our submission is well developed and we will be in a position to submit to you shortly, alongside 
carrying out a targeted consultation. 

 

Should you require anything further, please do not hesitate to contact me using my email address: 

@nnb-edfenergy.com 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Andrew Goodchild 

Planning Manager HPC 
 




